Rhianna-Rose Hanson

!

From: Rosemary Pinfield <rosemarypinfield@mac.com>
Sent: 18 June 2025 16:27

To: Rhianna-Rose Hanson

Subject: Re: Property Particulars - version 0007

WARNING: This message is from outside of the organisation. Be cautious about clicking links or opening
attachments.

If you are in any doubt, use the Report Message button to have it investigated.

Dear Rhianna

Yes the new details are approved. Thanks for getting on with this promptly.
Regards
Rosemary Pinfield

On 18 Jun 2025, at 15:45, Rhianna-Rose Hanson <Rhianna-Rose.Hanson@allenandharris.co.uk>
wrote:

Good Afternoon,
Please see attached the updated brochure reflecting the new price.
Please may you let me know of your approval.

Kind Regards,

Rhianna-Rose Hanson
Administrator

T -

1 High Street, Abingdon, Oxfordshire, 0X14 58D
T 01235 553777

For your peace of mind, we are members of the Property Ombudsman
and the Association of Residential Letting Agents
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From: Rosemary Pinfield <rosemarypinfield@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 1:15 PM

To: Rhianna-Rose Hanson <Rhianna-Rose.Hanson@allenandharris.co.uk>
Subject: Re: Property Particulars - versions 0002 and 0003

WARNING: This message is from outside of the Group, are you sure it is GENUINE? NEVER click

on a link or open an attached document unless you are expecting to receive them. NEVER share
your login details.




